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Re: Puget Sound Energy, Inc. Open Access Transmission Tariff Change;,
FERC Docket No. ER10-723-000

Dear Mr. Danner:

Pursuant to Part 35 of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission’s (FERC)
regulations, 18 C.F.R. Part 35 (2009), Puget Sound Energy, Inc., (PSE) hereby provides
the Washington Ultilities and Transportation Commission’s (WUTC) service copy of
PSE’s proposed revisions to its Open Access Transmission Tariff (OATT), filed at the
FERC on February 4, 2010 in Docket No. ER10-723-000. An electronic copy has also
been sent to the WUTC Records Center via email on February 5, 2010.

As described more fully in the enclosed document, PSE’s FERC filing seeks to
revise its OATT Schedule 5 (“Operating Reserves—Spinning Reserve Service) and
Schedule 6 (“Operating Reserve—Supplemental Reserve Service”) to clarify the
transmission customer reserve obligations with respect to generation that is exported to
load outside of its Balancing Authority Area (BAA). In addition, PSE seeks to add a new
Schedule 13 entitled “Regulation and Frequency Response Service for Generators Selling
Out of Control Area” and to add language to its Schedule 3 (“Regulation and Frequency
Response Service”) to address issues of double recovery consistent with proposed new
Schedule 13.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this notice, please do not hesitate
to contact me by phone at 206-829-1805 or by email at din@vnf.com.

Sincerely,

aniel J.

Enclosure



